MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF MAY 28, 2020

VIRTUAL MEETING

STATEMENT THAT THE SUNSHINE LAW HAVE BEEN POSTED TO THE BOROUGH WEBSITE AND THE FRONT DOOR OF THE LEONIA RECREATION CENTER, WAS READ BY CHAIRMAN ABOUAF AT 7:00 PM.
In Attendance:  Chairman Jon Abouaf, Commission Vito Mazza, Commission Jared Lee, Commissioner Anthony Vassallo, Commissioner Marilyn Mulato, Commissioner Paul Springob, Commissioner Dennysse Hernandez, Councilman Louis Grandelis, Superintendent Barbara H. Davidson, Program Director Sean Krakower, Office Manager David Torres.
** The Special Meeting of the Recreation Commission is to discuss their recommendation to the Mayor and Council for the Opening or Closing of the Leonia Swim Club for the 2020 season.

 PUBLIC PORTION

Mayor Judah Zeigler, 201 Christie Street, Leonia.  The Mayor spoke on the importance of safety and his desire to have the pool open in some capacity this summer if given an okay by the Governor.  The Commission reviewed the statistics given to them on membership and Budget.  It was determined that the registrations would go out to the public with the intent to have full membership of 900 people this season.  The pool budget would take $44,000.00 from surplus to help cover the costs.  the pool does expect to take a loss but feels best to put that on next year's budget; possibly not offering a Discount Period.  
A resolution was put forth by Chairman Abouaf to recommend to the Mayor and Council at their meeting of June 2, 2020 to allow the pool to open if the budget and membership numbers are met in the following two weeks and the pool can open safely for the staff and the public.  Motion seconded by Commission Paul Springob. A Roll Call was taken and the Recommendation to open was unanimous by the full Commission to open if safe and allowed by the state.

 ADJOURNMENT

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 pm by Commissioner Mulato, seconded by Commissioner Vassallo.  Approved.
